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Families should reach out when they want information or to 
discuss their legal options when they first consider separation. 
All this support should sit alongside professional mediation or 
counselling. The initial assessment will help them understand 
their options and how to best protect the safety of the whole 
family. The support given, allows referrals to local organisations 
that are able to offer additional support. 

When 
should 
families 
reach out?

What if I  
am at risk  
of harm?

In these cases, families should reach out with urgency.  
 
Bath Family Law will act immediately and can place urgent 
applications where emergency protective orders are needed. 

So when 
does Bath 
Family Law 
Support 
begin?

The process of support begins immediately, and the level 
of support is reflected in the complexity or urgency of the 
situation. Put simply, families will require varying levels of 
support unique to their situation. 

Bath Family Law will identify the level of need from the initial 
and ongoing assessments and adjust our proposals accordingly.

Together We Are Strong
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Scan the QR code for more information:

01225 941222 
team@bathfamilylaw.co.uk

bathfamilylaw.co.uk
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